Clean Fuel Connection, Inc.

127 La Porte St, Unit M Arcadia, CA 91006 (626) 445-1445 Office (626) 445-1450 Fax

August 20, 2007

Subject: Tsusho Inductive Small Paddle Charger Price Increase

Dear Clean Fuel Connection, Inc. Customer,

Thank you for giving Clean Fuel Connection, Inc. (CFCI) the opportunity to be the provider of charging equipment, installation and authorized service for your electric vehicle. We hope that we have provided you with quality service in the past and are committed to doing so in the future, both for EV chargers and our other clean energy products and services.

CFCI has been informed by Toyota Tsusho, the manufacturer of the small paddle inductive chargers, that the cost of charging equipment will increase beginning October 1, 2007. New prices are as follows: \$5,600 per charger, \$1,102.74 per pedestal, and \$690.41 per bracket.

We are writing to inform you of this change as early as possible so that you can anticipate your future charger needs and order equipment at the current retail price of \$2,920 per charger, \$575 per pedestal, and \$360 per bracket. In order to guarantee the current pricing, we need to receive your order and payment by **September 24, 2007**. Since production capacity for the chargers is limited, the delivery schedule will depend on the backlog of orders. At the time of your order, we will give you an estimated delivery date for your equipment. Unfortunately, we cannot guarantee pricing or availability for any orders placed after October 2007.

CFCI will continue to provide all services for charging equipment including sales, installation, warranty service, and out of warranty repairs. We have also expanded into other clean energy product lines, including solar products and installation, natural gas home refueling and more. Please check our website www.cleanfuelconnection.com for the latest information on our newest products and services.

To obtain a quote or place an order, please contact Stefanie Ly at (626) 445-1445 x11 or stefaniely@cleanfuelconnection.com.

Thank you again for allowing us to meet your charging equipment and service needs. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. We look forward to continuing to provide you with the latest in clean energy products and services.

Sincerely,

Enid Joffe President